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1- Currently one order is in process from ANSC. 

2- I have assisted with Flotilla FSO-MA as requested. Our FSO-MA Officers are doing a great job and 

know their respective role. 

3- I am working on our yearend inventory for DIRAUX. 

4- If Flotillas need equipment let me know. 

5- I am working on plans for 2017. 2016 is great. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

George A. Cardwell SO-MA Division 10 


